Subject: no no

From: Roy [

Sent: Thursday, June 04, 2020 3:44 PM
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: no no

my wife and i William Green are dead against having this kind of store in our neighbourhood this is a very
good place for young and old to live in peace we don want it up here a tall
SUBJECT PROPERTY 5787 ALBERT PLACE

Roy and Shirley Green
#88 6100 OGrady RD.
Prince George B.C. V2N 4R1





